
 MacArthur Family Communication 
 May 25, 2023 

 Click on anything in  BLUE  to get additional information 

 ==================================================================== 

 Please  know  MacArthur  is  NOT  closing.  The  school  district  has  a 
 lot  of  things  to  work  through  before  a  decision  is  made  and  even 
 when  a  decision  is  made,  it  will  take  a  lot  of  time  (4-6  years)  for 
 everything to fall into place. 

 Click  here  to see pictures from the past week. 

 May  25,  2023  -  This  is  the  last  Student  Services  newsletter 
 this  year.  Take  a  look  for  safety  tips  and  an  end  of  the  year 
 reflection.  Have  an  AMAZING  Summer  and  we  will  see  you 
 next year! 

 Links: 
 ●  Summer Meal Program 
 ●  Nutcracker Auditions 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k0ATe5MZZmeOsP1HfIKUSBKfm8n4yw98Q52FjpYAjlg/edit?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1raiX2gQBfJ0ch3TwnwtAj7LhbdLiTF0i/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12OiVfabRA1MTfwrAgxiB0KnIlZdNr4lv/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pbuszMEBG91KCR89CAh1IMfsvOgaiZVy/view?usp=share_link


 A Message from MacArthur’s PTO: 
 Continue Success! 

 School Board Meeting 
 Monday, June 5, 2023 

 The School Board will VOTE 
 regarding the future of 
 MacArthur. 

 5:30 p.m. 

 Register to speak during 
 the open forum. 

 District Office Building, 
 200 S. Broadway, 
 Board Room, 3rd Floor 

 *It will be important to have students, 
 families, staff & community individuals 
 attend. 


